
CITY OF 
JONESBORO 

September 7, 2001 

Mr. Ron Bowen, Manager 
City Water and Light 
400 East Monroe 
Jonesboro, AR 7240 I 

Attn: Engineering Dept. 

Gentlemen: 

Please accept this letter as a request for free utilities at 504 City Water and Light Drive for 
restroom facilities at the Joe Mack Campbell Mark in Jonesboro. We will forward this to the 
Jonesboro City Council for approval by resolution at the next council meeting. 

Thank you. 
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